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I oppose this bill.  Private wells are paid for and maintained by owners.  The 

government has no business tracking, monitoring or restricting water from any private 

well.  We need less government, not more.  Rather than making new laws, why not 

look at the huge stack that need fixed or removed?  This is yet another program 

Oregonians do not want or need, nor does it have the funding for.  This bill is a great 

example of government overreach at its finest.  Unfortunately, none of you seem to 

care what your own constituents actually want or where funding is going to come 

from.  Stop spending taxpayer dollars on new programs when you can't even 

properly manage the money around or handle the ones you've already created. 

Homelessness, horrible education stats (with some of the highest spending on 

education in the U.S), creating efficiencies and removing unnecessary programs - 

These are some of the items you need to be focusing on! 

  


